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REACHING:

Military Families, Veterans &
Those Struggling with PTSD






Prayer Letter Jan – Feb 2021

“Blessed is the man that walketh not in the counsel of the ungodly, nor standeth in the way of sinners,

nor sitteth in the seat of the scornful; but his delight is in the law of the Lord, and in his law doth he

meditate day and night.” Psalm 1;1-2

These verses and the Wounded Spirit verse, Prov 18:14, are so precious to me. I kicked off my ministry to our men and women in uniform seven years ago while studying Proverbs.  I received an invitation to join Dr. Doug Carragher as he announced his plan to start up a new independent ministry that targets the Wounded Spirit of those with PTSD, both military and civilian. I will continue my ministry on Ft Bragg and beyond continuing my writing ministry, as I plan to have a book published this Spring. 
Two other exciting events in Jan and Feb were the start-up class at my local church here in Fayetteville, teaching a Wounded Spirits class to six members. A new ministry opportunity at my Civil Air Patrol Squadron in Goldsboro has developed as my commander asked me as their chaplain to begin PTSD related classes for our adult members. These classes deal with suicide prevention, stress relief, and guarding against our teenage cadet trauma during Search and Rescue Missions. These encounters will allow me to introduce some biblical principles to our older members. I appreciate your prayers that God would open doors for a gospel witness. 
I conclude with this last’s announcement. I received an invitation to join a mission’s team from a church in Cleveland, Ohio, to minister to Ukrainian soldiers. Because of the long war with Russia, these soldiers are experiencing PTSD. The dates for this trip for June 26- July 4, 2021. Prayer Request: Please consider giving a love gift toward this very need trip to Ukraine. The cost of plane tickets is $995.00, and the passport is about $100.00. This incredible opportunity will help soldiers internationally. Also, pray as I minister to these soldiers. 
Please go to www.woundedspirits.com to see details about this exciting new ministry organization and all that we have in the works for this opportunity to minister to those Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder.

Remember, Just in case you have not made the adjustments to my new support mailing address at:
Wounded Spirits Ministry Incorporated.
Attn: Keast Family

P.O. Box 554

Winona Lake, IN. 46590

Thank you, and God Bless you for your prayers and support.
Dr. Wayne Keast (Ret Army Chaplain)
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